
 

Crestview High School 2017 Summer Driver Education 

 

To Parents and Students: 

 

Crestview High School will be offering Summer Driver Education.  The class will be 

held June 05 – June 16, 2017.  The cost per student will be $150.00.  Make checks 

payable to Crestview High School.  The students will be required to attend from 7:00 

a.m. to 1:00 p.m. during the first two days of class.  The students will be divided into two 

equal groups and they will be required to attend approximately three hours of driving lab 

on the driving range during the last eight days of class.  The class will be limited to the 

first 40 students that sign up and pay the $150.00 fee.  We must have a minimum of 15 

students to have the class.  To reserve your spot, please see Ms. Cobbs in the Guidance 

Office.  The first day to sign up will be May 10
th

 and the last day to sign up will be June 

2
nd

. 

 

Every student must be at least 15 years old by June 6
th

 to take this class.  Students that do 

not have their learner’s license prior to signing up for the class can take the D.A.T.E. 

course and the online learner’s license test through us.  I will need a student information 

sheet filled out prior to testing that includes the last 5 digits of the SSN. When the student 

has passed the test, a parent or legal guardian will be able to take the student to the 

Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles to be issued a learner’s license.  The 

new document requirements are located at www.GatherGoGet.com.  Students will not be 

able to drive until they obtain their learner’s license. 

 

Upon completion of the course, the students may be able to take a driving test which will 

determine whether or not they will receive a waiver for their driver’s license.  They will 

also receive a certificate stating that they have fulfilled the requirements for Driver 

Education.  The student will not receive high school credit for this class.                                

 

When they report to class, students should bring learner’s license (if they already have it), 

pen or pencil, paper and shoes (no flip flop type sandals can be worn while operating the 

vehicle).  Students must wear proper school clothing to Summer Driver Education. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 689-7177, ext. 7010.  Please 

leave a message on my voicemail and I will return your call as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charles Weems 

Driver Education Department 

Crestview High School 

 

 

http://www.gathergoget.com/

